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13 January 2020 
 
To the PTFA, 

We would like to thank you for all the money you have donated and all 

the support you have given us over the past few years. We would also 

like to say a big thank you for all the new equipment you have helped us 

buy to improve and develop our school. A special thank you for the 

£4,500 cheque you have recently given us. Without your help and hard 

work our school wouldn’t be as amazing as it is today. 

Some of the things you have helped us raise the funds for are: the new 

Enchanted Forest area, the Y1 and 2 shared learning area, the outdoor 

areas attached to KS1, the Forest School, the Christmas pantomime, 

countless school trips, new outdoor equipment, new classroom 

equipment, our new projector in the KS2 Hall, and our fabulous slide 

area in the butterfly garden. 

Recently, you gave us a very generous sum of £4,500 pounds. We will 

be using the funds raised by you to install a new canopy area for 

Nursery providing shelter and shade and we are also developing a 

Library which is just for Reception and KS1 to use to help them with 

their reading skills. Thanks to you, we can make that possible. Your 

contributions to the school are very much appreciated by everyone at St 

Cuthbert’s and really do have a fantastically positive impact on our 

school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

On behalf of the Children and Staff of St. Cuthbert’s  


